TRADITIONAL
PHOENIX CAMPUS

Dear Parents,

It is our pleasure to welcome you to Liberty Traditional Charter School. It has been a long summer and
our staff members have been working extra hard in preparing for the new 2018-2019 school year. As you
will soon notice, we have been making small improvements to the campus and adding in extras to help
give our students and families more opportunities for success. This year, starting on August 1%, we will
offer a free before-school program that begins at 6:30 a.m. Working families will now be able to drop off
students at the school as early as 6:30 a.m. We will also be serving a meal during the after-school
program so that students have an opportunity to get a meal before heading home, which we hope will
help families who work extended hours.

We invite you to become an active participant in our school community through volunteering, joining our
PIT, or attending and supporting school events. Research clearly shows that when parents or guardians
participate and are involved in their child’s education, there is a greater likelihood of academic success for
the child.

We truly believe that communication is the key to a successful educational experience. For that reason,
we ask that all parents check out the Classroom Dojo app, which can be found in the Apple store or
Android marketplace. Together, we will continue to improve the quality of our school community and
provide the best for the children of Liberty Traditional Charter School. Education is a partnership between
the school, students, parents/guardians, and community. All children are more successful when we work
as a team to achieve educational goals.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Parker

Principal

Liberty Traditional Charter School
602-442-8791
jparker@ltsphoenix.org



